MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 9, 2021

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

SEVERAL LISTENERS, INCLUDING THIS LISTENER HAVE MADE MENTION OF MICHAEL
FLETCHER BEING WITH US ON THE AIR.

[NANCY — EMAIL]Welcome back Michael Fletcher. Good to hear your voice again. So thankful
for all of our WRVM staff. You are ALL in my prayers because you are my family! | don't know
what | would do without you! I've been listening for nearly 50 years! And your voices, the songs

and the teaching of good pastors are what keeps me going. God bless you all!

FOR OUR NEW LISTENERS, JUST A LITTLE BACKGROUND REGARDING MICHAEL
FLETCHER. MICHAEL WAS PART OF THE WRVM FULL-TIME STAFF FROM 2007 — 2017. HE
ARRIVED HERE FROM THE CLEVELAND AREA. AND 4 YEARS AGO RETURNED TO THE
CLEVELAND AREA WHERE HE AND HIS WIFE, ADRIANNE, NOW LIVE.

WE KEPT MICHAEL UPDATED REGARDING RICH FRISCHKORN’S HEALTH AND UPON
RICH’S PASSING, HE REALIZED THAT WE WOULD BE VERY SHORTHANDED. IN GOD’S
PROVIDENCE, MICHAEL WAS AVAILABLE TO COME BACK TO HELP US OUT UNTIL WE ARE
ABLE TO HIRE A FULL-TIME REPLACEMENT FOR RICH. MICHAEL’S SON, DANIEL, STILL
LIVES IN THE AREA AND SERVES AS AN ASSISTANT PASTOR AT A LOCAL CHURCH. SO
THAT MADE MICHAEL’S RETURN ALL THE EASIER.

WHILE WE ARE ENJOYING SPENDING TIME WITH MICHAEL, WE ARE SADDENED BY THE
EVENTS THAT BRING THIS ABOUT. NAMELY THE PASSING OF LONG-TIME STAFF MEMBER,
RICH FRISCHKORN. RICH WAS THE VERY FIRST PERSON | HIRED AFTER JOINING THE
TEAM HERE AS GENERAL MANAGER BACK IN 1996. RICH BEGAN HIS WORK HERE ON
NOVEMBER 1, 1999; 22 YEARS AGO.

MANY OF YOU HAVE WRITTEN, OR CALLED, ASKING WHEN A MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR
RICH WAS TO BE HELD. THAT SERVICE HAS NOW BEEN FINALIZED. IT WILL BE HELD THIS
SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 13 AT RIVERVIEW ALLIANCE CHURCH IN OCONTO FALLS. THAT
IS WHERE RICH AND HIS FAMILY ATTENDED. VISITATION WILL BE FROM 9:30 — 11:00 AM
WITH THE SERVICE STARTING AT 11:00 AM. A LUNCH WILL FOLLOW AT THE CHURCH. THE
FAMILY HAS OPENED IT UP TO ANY WRVM LISTENER WHO WOULD LIKE TO ATTEND.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYERS AND ENCOURAGEMENT AT THIS TIME.
OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174
OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.



